
 
WEEKLY PARENT MEMO: 4/27/15  

 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

• SAGE testing for 3rd-6th graders continues.  Please help your children attend school each 
day after having a good night’s rest and a healthy breakfast. 

• Track requests start on April 28th (first come, first served in the office).  We will send a 
note home Monday with more details.  We need a new form for each student. 

• Lost and found items will be taken away on Wednesday. 
• Book Fair: BOGO! 28th and 29th from 2:00-4:00/30th from 2:00-7:00/Friday the 1st: 

from 8:30-10:30.  Please contact Kate Chavez, our amazing librarian, if you are able to 
volunteer in the library during these times. 

• Also during the book fair, the PTA will be selling all of the t-shirts and hoodies we have 
left over at half price during the Book Fair.  T-shirts will be $5 and hoodies will be $10.  
The supply will be limited to what is on hand, so we may or may not have the exact 
size/color wanted.  Come check it out!  

• April 28th and 29th: Clear Creek for 5th grade 
 

 

COMING UP: 
 

• May 20th: Our school play will be performed for parents/families at 6:30 p.m.  
• May 22nd: Dance Festival at 9:30/Field Day after lunch 
• May 25th: Memorial Day-NO SCHOOL!   
• May 28th: Kindergarten field day and their last day of school 

             Also: School carnival and movie after school 
• May 29th: LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!! Thanks for a great year! 


